
 
 
 
 

BAY MILLS TOWNSHIP 
2025-2029 RECREATION PLAN DRAFT 

PUBLIC HEARING 
JANUARY 06, 2025 

 
 
 
Township Clerk, Mary Swendsen opened the public hearing at 6:04pm. 
 
Dawn Recla, Kim Wilcox, Ray Baker, Mary Swendsen and Dan Wilcox were in 
attendance.  Jennifer Neal attended virtually.  
 
The 2025-2029 Recreation Plan Draft was available for public viewing at the Bay 
Mills Township Hall and at Bay Mills Community College public library during the 
30-day public viewing period.  
 
There were no comments received during the 30-day public viewing period or at 
the public hearing held this evening.  
 
The Public Hearing was adjourned at 6:17pm. 
 
 
Mary Swendsen 
Bay Mills Township Clerk 
 
 
 
 

 


